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22/04/2023  11:37:162023/0730/P OBJNOT Penelope Gamez This plan is completely out of keeping with the rest of the street.  The colour is not acceptable and not 

comparable with yellow brick so won't blend with neighbouring properties.  Timber cladding will look 

completely out of place.  This is not a fishing area and a tall, rust-coloured buildng looming over the streets, is 

not comparable with fishermen's huts in an open area on a beach.  Timber clad buildings rarely look good 

after a few years' exposed to our weather and on a very busy street. Was the local air quality tested recently?  

Before the cycle lanes were introduced and the lane for cars was narrowed?  There is frequently a line of vans 

and cars emitting fumes as they are stuck for a considerable time directly  outside 152 Royal College Street.  

This is due to the difficulty of getting into Camden Road and leaving space for the buses. The traffic 

congestion in this particular area has increased considerably over the past two years. 

Consultation 4th July - which year? Who belonged to the CAAC then? Why is disassembly a plus point?  Who 

will want to move the building to another site?

The canal front is not a 'hitherto neglected green space'. It is a nature reserve.
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